
Page 1 of 1 2022-R-18 Grant for Bullet Resistant Shields  

RESOLUTION NO. 2022-R-18 

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF STEPHENVILLE, TEXAS, APPROVING A GRANT 

APPLICATION FOR BALLISTIC SHIELD PROJECT FOR THE CITY OF STEPHENVILLE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

WHEREAS, City Council agrees to provide NO matching funds for the said project as required by the Bullet 

Resistant Shield Program grant application; and 

WHEREAS, City Council agrees that in the event of loss or misuse of the Office of the Governor funds, City 

Council assures that the funds will be returned to the Office of the Governor in full; and 

WHEREAS, City Council designated the City Manager as the grantee’s authorized official.  The authorized 

official is given the power to apply for, accept, reject, alter, or terminate the grant on behalf of the 

applicant agency. 

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the City Council approves submission of the grant application for 

the City of Stephenville Police Department’s Ballistic Shield Project to the Office of the Governor. 

 

PASSED AND APPROVED this the 20th day of September, 2022. 
 
 
 
 

Doug Svien, Mayor 
 

 

ATTEST: 
 

 

 

Terri Johnson, Interim City Secretary 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Jason M. King  
City Manager 

 
 
 

 

Randy Thomas, City Attorney 
Approved as to form and legality 
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